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Thursday 3rd November 2022    

                                                                                          
 
 
Dear Bear Cub Families, 
 
I hope you all had a lovely half term break. Just a few notices about the second 
half of the Autumn Term.   
 
Christmas Events: 
 
Nativity Play – Wednesday 7th December at 9:30am. We look forward to 
welcoming all our parents to watch our Nativity Play in school this year. 
 
Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 9th December, the 
Christmas Dinner is for children who attend 30hrs, they will need to bring in a 
packed lunch from home as usual but you may pop in a small extra special treat. 
 
Class Christmas Party – Thursday 15th December. We ask families for a 
donation of £3 per child, in order to supply all the eats (dietary requirements will 
be catered for) and prizes for the party, as well as a small gift from Santa (which 
the children should NOT know anything about please). Please send your donation 
for the party in an envelope with your child’s name on it by Wednesday 30th 
November.  
 
Last Day of term – Thursday 15th December, both sessions will finish at the 
usual times.   
 
Please note: Nursery will be closed on Friday 16th December and Wednesday 
4th January to prepare for the new children starting in January 2023. 
 
Please do speak to me if you have any questions or concerns, I am always happy 
to chat at the end of the sessions, once the children have been collected. 
 
Best wishes, 
Ms Brannigan 
Nursery Teacher 
 


